
  
 

 
From: Tom Marcotte [mailto:tmarcotte@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 7:57 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33 

I will make this short and not so sweet. 
 
I do NOT support converting 401(k)s into Government controlled annuity-like products 
being discussed in the Employee Retirement Income Security Act.  
 
Please focus your efforts on shrinking the federal government and finding ways to 
give me back more of my HARD EARNED money! When you give me back more of 
my own money, I will invest it the way I see fit.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Tom Marcotte 
22 Frederick Drive 
Fort Edward, NY 12828 
 


